
2021-2022

Afternoon Activity Hour at Zion Bethel Church

415 S. 3rd St. 

Monticello, IN 47960

(574)583-9798

Dear Parents/Guardians,

My name is Aaron Smith and I am the associate pastor at Zion Bethel Church.  I am 

excited to let you know that Activity Hour will be starting soon and I am looking forward to the 

upcoming year!  

We are changing it up a bit this year and will be having Activity Hour every 

Thursday from 3:00-4:30.  Our first Thursday together will be September 2.  

Enclosed you will find a permission slip that will need to be filled out and returned to the 

Zion Bethel Family Center.  There will be a drop box for the permission slips between the set of 

doors so that you can stop by anytime. You can also mail the form to the address above if that 

works better for you.  If this is not possible, the forms must be taken to school on September 2 

and to Activity Hour with your child or they will not be allowed to attend Activity Hour until 

they are turned in.  

If you need transportation from Oaklawn, please call and we will arrange a ride from the 

school to Zion Bethel.  You will need to call us no later than Thursday, August 26th to make 

these arrangements.  We cannot pick your children up from Oaklawn unless arrangements have 

been made.  Kids from Meadowlawn will walk over with adults from Zion Bethel.   

Parents will once again be able to enter the church Family Center to pick up their 

student(s) from Activity Hour.  Please do not send your child(ren) if they display symptoms

of being sick.

Aaron Smith

Associate Pastor at Zion Bethel Church

(269)908-7429 (cell)

(574)583-9798 (church)


